
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: February-22-16 2:49 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0004 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
As the subject notice of application applies to the Township of Georgian Bay and it's 
communities, we are concerned that existing customers (if any) will bear the substantial 
infrastructure costs of service expansion. Recognizing that expansion of natural gas may occur 
throughout the municipality in the future, there also needs to be a healthy balance of a user pay 
concept.  
 
Please ensure that public consultation is at the forefront prior to any substantial increases and 
that transparency is a principal commitment that the OEB is prepared to follow through with.  
 
Thanks. 

Name: Jeff Lees 
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